
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  City Council MEETING DATE: July 15, 2025 

FROM: Michael Daniels, AICP, Development Services Director 

SUBJECT: Review and approval of a temporary street closure for a portion of Walnut Street abutting 

Spring Park for the Keller Williams End of Summer Event at Spring Park. Michael Daniels  
 

BACKGROUND 

Alize Torres, on behalf of  Keller Williams, is requesting temporary closure of a portion of Walnut Street 

abutting Spring Park (shown on the attached map) to allow for food truck parking at their End of Summer 

Event in Spring Park, being held on Saturday, August 2, 2025 at the Pool Pavilion. The event will be 

from 11:00am to 3:00pm with setup starting at 9:00am and breakdown ending at 5:00pm. No parking 

signage will be posted the night before the event.  

 

 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

N/A.  

RECOMMENDATION 

Approve the partial temporary closure of a portion of Walnut Street abutting Spring Park on August 20, 

2025 as shown on the map provided with the Staff Report. 
 


